
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 

October 11, 2017 

 

 

HOT LUNCH: Buffalo Chicken 

 Mini Corn Dogs  

 Salad Bar  

 Carrot Sticks  

 Chickpeas  

 Fresh Fruit 

 Milk   

   

BIRTHDAYS:  None Today  

 

1. District 105 is opening a Community Learning Center called “Connections” in 

October, but are in need of a logo to represent the new program. To enter you must 

pick up an entry form from Mrs. Motto in room 122B. All entries are due back by 

November 10
th

 for a chance to win!! 

 

2. Boy’s basketball tryouts for 7
th

 grade will be on Monday, October 23
rd

 from 3:25 to 

5:00 p.m. and the 8
th

 grade boy’s tryouts will be held on Tuesday, October 24
th

 from 

3:25 to 5:00 p.m. Please make sure you coordinate for a ride home as there is not bus 

transportation home. If you make the first cut, then the second day of tryouts will be 

on Thursday, October 26
th

 from 3:35 to 5:00 p.m. 

 

3. Change War update: This is the last week of the Change War, and we only have two 

days left to beat 7
th

 Avenue School and make Gurrie the Champion of the Change 

War. Remember that by donating at least $600 and winning The War we win a school 

wide pizza party at Gurrie! By the way, your donations are tax deductible. See Mrs. 

Rupert before you put your money in the jar.  

And now the updated total: Gurrie generously donated $118.27 yesterday bringing 

them to an updated total of $428.06. Come on Gurrie, we need to get to $600 by 

Friday! 

As for 7
th

 Avenue School, they have a current total of $535.87.  

Let’s remember why we are doing this fundraiser. We are supporting Rotary’s effort 

to eradicate Polio, a potentially deadly infectious disease that spreads from person to 

person causing paralysis. The vaccination is inexpensive, only 60 cents. A few 

quarters makes all the difference. So bring your change to lunch! 

 

4. If you are interested in making a difference in your community, helping others and 

developing leadership skills, then today at lunch stop by the Leadershop table and get 

more information about being a part of a local organization that provides just those 

kinds of opportunities. You can also talk about the Leadershop's upcoming junior 

high leadership conference in early November that brings together students from 

across the township to learn valuable leadership skills and make a difference in our 

communities.  
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


